Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, January 6th, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Walla in the clubhouse. 19 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Fred Ansick, Indoor Director; Byron Kissane, Social Director; Terri Perry
President's Report: Christmas Party for Children was a tremendous success. We will put a can next to Indoor targets and ask for a 50 cent donation per target. Next meeting will be February 3rd at 11am.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Please send in your CRA dues. Motion to approve payment of VBA dues for the officers at the expense of the club. Approved.
Membership Concerns: A proposal to purchase a new set of ASA 3D targets was met with resistance from Dick Riemer. It was agreed that Fred, Dave and Ryan will work out a budget for the year to see to it that all our archery needs are met without going over budget.
CRA Treasurers' Report: $553.49 Withdrawn $347 Deposited $9386.19 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: None.

Range Captain: Missing skull cap replaced. All Rhinehart Walls have been placed on the practice range. A new 20 yard crossbow target has been constructed. An arrow jack has been purchased to help remove arrows from targets and frames. Fred would like to purchase a new LED outdoor light kit. Approved. An eagle scout project upgrading the outdoor range lighting will begin soon. We will call a work party when the weather improves to finish the wooden fence behind the practice range. Fred would like us to consider installing a covered pavilion over the 20 and 30 yard stations at some point in the medium term future. 

Indoor Archery Director:  108 users of the Indoor Range for the month of Dec. Please be very careful when backing out limb bolts on Genesis bows not to exceed 4 turns from the bottom. 
           Social Director: Luncheon in March after the meeting.

3-D Director:  None.  
           AFC Archery Director: None. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None. 

VBA Representative: None.
Old Business: None.    
New Business: Swap meet tbd in February. Steve Johnson volunteers to run it. Joad starts next Sunday. March 9th and 10th Star Fita indoor. GMU classes will begin soon on Wednesdays. 
Adjournment:  11:45AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
